Sierra Pacific High School Bulletin

Thursday August 19, 2010

ASB Class Officer Elections

If you would like to be a freshman or sophomore class officer, see Ms. Nunes for an application. The completed application is due to Ms. Nunes by Monday, August 23rd. The voting for class officers will be held next week on Thursday August 26th and Friday August 27th.

Water Polo

Water Polo practice will be in the weight room today after school. It's not too late to join the water polo teach. See Coach Hevener in room 301 right after school.

Boy's Basketball

Anyone interested in playing boy's basketball this year see Coach Petty in room 209.

Students: Any student who is interested in raising the flags in the morning, please notify the office.